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OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, AUGUST 29, 2010 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

     
2010 Grand Lodge 

Resolutions – 
“The Doan Commentaries” 

 

Two Special Grand 
Lodge Ceremonies 

    

Here is your chance to be present 
and observe your Grand Lodge in 
action close to home!  A special 
Grand Lodge Opening Ceremony 
(for Master Masons only) and two 
separate Cornerstone Dedications 
will be presented this month in 
Ventura and in West Los Angeles.  
To honor a new California 
Veterans Home in Ventura, 
Anacapa 710, Channel Island 214, 
and Oxnard 341 Lodges will host  
Grand Lodge Opening and  
Cornerstone Ceremonies there, on 
Sunday, June 13th.  The following 
day, Monday, June 14 (Flag Day), 
another special Grand Lodge 
Cornerstone Ceremony will be 
presented, to dedicate the new 396 
bed Veterans Home of California 
at West Los Angeles.  For more 
information on these events, 
contact Bob Sills @ 805-981-8262, 
for the Ventura ceremonies; and 
Doug Eichen @ 714-726-5634, for 
the Westwood public dedication 
program. 

 

 

 
Bureau Program Held 

To Honor Youth Orders
Our Service Bureau again showed its 
love and appreciation for the Masonic 
Youth Groups in California on May 
16th, when we welcomed and honored 
three distinguished representatives of 
the Jobs Daughters, Rainbow and 
Demolay organizations  to our Annual 
Youth Orders Recognition Program. All 
of these youth leaders were very 
accomplished speakers, and in their 
talks, meaningfully emphasized the 
closeness of their membership to the 
Masonic fraternity.  And each most 
eloquently asked us to please help them 
grow.  Monetary donations were 
presented in support of their projects.   
 

With our Board President George 
Jamgochian (left) in the above picture 
are (left to right) Miss Caroline Gill, 
Grand Worthy Advisor – Rainbow; 
Bro. Tyler Davies, So. Cal. Deputy 
Master Councilor – Demolay; Miss 
Francesca Long, Miss Calif. Jobs 
Daughter 2009-10; and Bro. Jeff Yates, 
Board Program Chairman. 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE! 
Attend the California Masonic 

Symposium at the San Francisco 
Scottish Rite Center on June 5.   

Topic: “Masonry, Military, and the 
Emergence of American 

Democracy” 
Contact Kim Hegg @ 415/292-9111 

for more info. 

 

161ST 

Annual 

Communication 
Coming home 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 24-26, 2010 
 

Registration is open for attending 
the Grand Lodge activities in San 
Francisco. Package and ticket 
order forms are now on the Grand 
Lodge Web site.  Be sure you order 
hotel and banquet packages as 
quickly as possible, since they are 
limited and go fast. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our Grand Lodge and the Order of 

Eastern Star are jointly hosting their 
Annual Summer Festival, at the 

Covina Masonic Home on Sunday, 
June 6, starting at noon.  The theme 
is NASCAR.  Cost $10 adult, $5 for 

kids 12 and under.  Contact Barbara 
Keys @ 626-251-2232. 

 
Conejo Valley Lodge 807 will be 

hosting its 14th Annual St. John’s 
Festive Board, with a 6-Course 

Dinner and Speech by the Grand 
Master, on Tuesday, June 15th, at 

5:30 P.M.; $38 per person.  Contact 
Lynn Wallingford @ 805-492-8375. 

 
Kathy Nagel, wife of our Grand 

Master, is working with the Geo. 
Washington Masonic Memorial to 

establish a California grove of 40-50 
trees on its grounds. Contributions 

of any amount are appreciated 
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